LTCCP 2006-1	Submission	- Received	by Email

Name:	Victor and Julie Foster [mailto:bubo@paradise.net.nz]	
CC:		
Sent:	Tuesday, 21 March 2006 2:55 pm	
Your Submission:	Members of Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board nm	
		2 Mavin Road Hoon Hay Christchurch 2
	Dear Members of Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board,	
	I wish to plead for the maintaining of the local libraries, especially the Spreydon/Barrington Library. People of lower financial means, also the older person, children, & students,(especially those from overseas) & those dependent on public transport need these libraries. E.g. to get to the City Library is not easy, & yet Barrington Mall has all the basic amenities from Medical Centre, Optomotrist, Dentist, to food & hardware for the local community. The Orbitor serves us well with frequent service.	
	There are many who appreciate these libraries but may not have make their wishes known. So, multiply my letter by the hundreds ones.	
	Yours sincerely	NO CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY
	JulieAnne Foster	Management of the second of th